December 10, 2017

Weekly Navo Band Newsletter for Symphonic Band and Wind Ensemble:

What a wonderful concert on Friday night! I am so impressed with our Symphonic Band and Wind Ensemble performances. They did an outstanding job and it was so awesome to be able to play in the auditorium!

No sectionals this week or next. Sectionals for both bands will resume in January.

You are invited to the Braswell HS's Winter Bliss Concert featuring the Braswell Jazz Ensemble, Percussion Ensemble, Symphonic Band, and Wind Symphony. The concert is Monday, December 11th at 7pm at the Braswell HS Auditorium.

Band Fee and DISD Instrument Fee Reminder – All band and DISD instrument fees were due in November. Please make every effort to pay if you have not done so already. We still have a lot of unpaid fees. Invoices will be sent out soon to those that still have any outstanding fees.

Upcoming dates for Band (including Spring Dates)

Friday, December 15: Navo Wind Ensemble Elementary tour with Choir/Orchestra. Will send separate email to just Wind Ensemble with details. **Saturday, December 16**: All-Region Clinic/Concert for our All-Region members, information sheets were sent home in class this week and I will email those out tonight.

Saturday, January 13: 7th Grade Select Band members only Clinic/Concert at Forestwood MS

Friday, January 19: All-District Band members only Clinic/Concert at Strickland MS

Saturday, February 10: Wind Ensemble Performance at TWU Concert (7pm at Margo Jones Concert Hall at TWU – Concert Black Attire)

Monday, February 12: Symphonic and Wind Ensemble Pre-UIL Concert and Sight Reading Contest at Ryan HS

Wednesday, March 7: Symphonic Band UIL Concert and Sight Reading Contest at Ryan HS

Thursday, March 8: Wind Ensemble UIL Concert and Sight Reading Contest at Ryan HS

Friday, May 4: Spring Concert

Saturday, May 12: Solo/Ensemble Contest

Sincerely,
Mrs. Anderson
www.navoband.org
www.facebook.com/navomsband
www.twitter.com/navoband